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Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of Poland to the fourth cycle of UPR. My delegation appreciates the efforts of Poland to implement the recommendations received during the previous cycles of UPR as well as the advances it has made in pro-family and social policy and support for the persons in vulnerable situations.
My delegation would like to make the following recommendations:
· Continue to improve policies to combat hate crimes in communities and share its best practices with other Member countries;
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Promote intercultural dialogue and mutual understanding between the majority and the different minority groups, as well as religious communities;
· Strengthen efforts to address domestic violence.
We wish the delegation of Poland a successful review.

